
Friday Newsletter             

Friday 14th March 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

Year 4 Residential to Robinwood 

We are looking forward to year 4s residential trip to Robinwood next Wednesday, returning 
on Friday. We are expecting to be back at school before home-time on Friday, so children 
can be collected at the normal time.  

Please collect your year 4 child from the hall door on the key stage 1 yard at home-time on 
Friday 21st March. 

 

Football 

A huge well done and congratulations to our mixed team who beat Lambton 1-0 yesterday 

evening and played a brilliant game against George Washington with a final score of 1-0 to 

GWPS. 

We are so proud of the team for their perseverance and excellent performance. Special 

mentions from Miss Donnelly for Caleb Quinn and Matty Dorman for their brilliant work. 

The team voted Jude Meek as player of the match. Well done, Jude! 

 

Red Nose Day 

We are not fundraising for Comic Relief on Red Nose Day next week, but children are 

welcome to wear their red noses or other merchandise to school on Friday 21st March. 

 

 



Archery Club 

Our year 5 and 6 archery club had a great first session yesterday! Other Keep Active coaches 

will be back with more sports club options for KS1 and KS2 in the summer term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Washington Wildlife and Wetlands Centre Visit 

Reception had a fantastic day at Washington Wetlands Centre on Monday. They spent the 

morning pond dipping, hunting for minibeasts, creating a nature rainbow craft and visiting 

the flamingos and otters at feeding time. After lunch, they enjoyed exploring the grounds, 

bird watching in the bird hides and finished off at the park. They were lucky that the 

weather stayed dry, and Miss Graham was proud of their excellent behaviour! 

 

 

 

 



Special Mentions! 

Year group Names 

Year 1 Matilda Mount and Benjamin Butler 

Year 2 Esme Cook and Isla Forrester 

Year 3 Henry O’Hagan and Sienna Collard 

Year 4 Juliette Dutton and Freddie Dellin 

Year 5 Benji Yayechi and Sophie Parker 

Year 6 Henry Parnell and Erin Malley 

 

 

 

 

Head Teachers Awards 

This week’s Head Teacher awards go to Charlotte Mackay (year 1) and Elodie Robson (year 

2), both for the brilliant writing they have done this week! 

Well done, Charlotte and Elodie! 

 

 

 

 

Lunchtime Awards 

             This week’s lunchtime awards go to Imogen Reynolds for 

helping in the hall and Sienna Robertson for being kind. 

Well done, Imogen and Sienna! 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Miss Parrish 

Headteacher 



Key Dates:  

 

 


